
 

August 17, 2019 
 
 
Dr. Jessica Bentley-Sassaman 
Bloomsburg University of Pennsylvania 
Department of Exceptionality Programs 
ASL/English Interpreting Program 
400 E. 2 nd Street 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 
 

Dear Dr. ​Bentley-Sassaman​:  

Congratulations! At its June 2019  meeting, the Commission on Collegiate Interpreter Education 
(CCIE) voted to remove the stipulations and award accreditation to the Bachelor of Science 
Degree in American Sign Language/English Interpreting at Bloomsburg University.  
 
As mentioned in the earlier Accreditation with Stipulations letter, the accreditation is effective 
November 14, 2018 and continues until November 14, 2028, assuming that all administrative 
requirements are met. Those requirements are: 

1. Submission of a report every two years, beginning June of 2020. This report is to contain 
a summary of activities and demonstration that the Program remains in compliance with 
the CCIE Standards. You will receive a reminder and a format to follow 60 days prior to 
the due date of the report. 

2. Submission of a report within 30 days of significant changes in program structure, 
staffing or curriculum, and 

3. Payment of the Annual Sustaining Fee of $800, due in February each year beginning in 
2012. 

 
Thank you for undertaking this arduous process. I trust it was and will be beneficial to your 
program and to the institution. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Lisa Godfrey, Ed.D. CI and CT, ED:K-12, ASLTA-Professional 
Stipulations Coordinator, Commission on Collegiate Interpreter Education 

cc: Marlee Dyce, President, Commission on Collegiate Interpreter Education 


